
 Click here to REGISTER.

IWL PAY EQUITY 
Speaker series
ON  The Subminimum Wage

03.16.21

1:00 PM Central

This Pay Equity Series event will 
feature Saru Jayaraman, President 
of One Fair Wage and Director of 
the Food Labor Research Center at 
University of California Berkeley. 
Saru has spent her career 
organizing and advocating for 
workers and will draw from her 
visionary experience and  
supporting data as she addresses 
subminimum wage and its role in 
the movement for pay equity. 
onefairwage.site

Ryan Clancy founded the 
Progressive Restaurants and 
Activists of Wisconsin Network 
(PRAWN) where he advocates for 
equity in the service industry. He 
is an activist, restauranteur, board 
member on the Milwaukee 
Independent Restaurant Coalition 
(MIRC), and serves on the 
Milwaukee County Board of 
Supervisors for the 4th District. 
mkeirc.com
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